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14 September 2018
Dear Fengying Wei

We are happy to invite you to visit our Biomathematics Research Group at the Depart-
ment of Mathematics and Statistics of the University of Helsinki from 1 to 31 August
2019.

The aim of the visit is to continue our collaboration in course development, specifically,
the writing of lecture notes for our joint project on stochastic population models with the
intention to have the lecture notes eventually published as a textbook both in Chinese
and in English.

We understand that you apply for a travel grant from the Chinese funding agency (NSFC,
CAS or CASS) and that if the application is successful, the Academy of Finland will
provide for the funding for local expenses including accommodation and a daily al-
lowance. Our department will provide you with an office and a desk and the services of
our department.

I am looking forward to your visit and to be working with you again.

With kind regards,

University of Helsinki, FIN-00014 Finland

Phone: +358 40 7239 764
Email: stefan.geritz@helsinki.fi



